LHTAKO DENE NATION

BOX 4069 QUESNEL, BC V2J 3J2

PHONE: 250-747-2900 FAX: 250-747-1341



Attention CRD Board Members May 7/2024

The Lhtako Dene Nation will be partnering with the Quesnel Tillicum Society to throw Lhtako's 1st annual Pow Wow Aug 2,3,4th. We will also be honouring the 50th anniversary of the Tillicum Society on Day one of these festivities. We estimate the cost of this three-day festival some where near \$150,000.00. We feel blessed to have these gatherings post covid as many of our ceremonies and traditions were put on hold for the better part of two years. We would like to ask the CRD if this may be a possible fit for funding from their covid 19 recovery fund. Thank you in advance for taking the time to look this over.

Yours Truly,

Maynard Bara

Band Administrator

